PRESS RELEASE
DISMISAL OF MS HELLEN BULUMA FROM NOCMA

The Ministry of Information and Digitalisation would like to inform the public

that the Malawi Government relieved Ms. Hellen Buluma of her duties as acting

Chief Executive Officer for NOCMA., This was in line with the expectations of

the public and determination of the office of the Ombudsman.

Her letter of resignation which she is circulating over social media platforms

has come after this relief from her responsibilities and has never been
submitted to the office of the President and Cabinet. This 1s misleading and

should be treated with the contempt it deserves.
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